
 

 

 

Cottonwood Creek PFC General Meeting Agenda December 11, 2024 

PFC General Meeting 6:00 PM- 7:00 PM 

IN PERSON in Flex Room 

 

Note: Questions can be asked after every agenda item or typed into the chat  

Agenda: 

Agenda Item 

Call meeting to order : 6:06 PM by Nida Ahmed PFC Vice President 

Voting on minutes from Oct and Nov: Could Not approve as there was not 
enough PFC Board members. Will move approval to next meeting 

Principal’s Update: Gym opening was great with PFC providing snacks. The 
staff and students had a basketball game and it was exciting to see them 
enjoy and play. Grateful to PFC for all the snack and help. 

Speakers are moved to the gym . Camera installed inside the gym and will 
provide a 360% view all the way to the emergency exit. The old locker rooms 
are being constructed to be used as a classroom.  

The Drama department performed the Fractured fairytale. We had a band and 
orchestra concert. 

Ruby Bridges Day the students got prizes and snacks . 

Book Fair is going on. 

School Site Council Update : School wide exercise was done where the 
staff participated in a  Bomb threat exercise. 

Parking along Central parkway issues with double parking has been discussed 
with the DUSD staff. 

PAWS and HOWLS program update :  

This is our 2nd year of implementing the PAWS program for positive student 
behaviour. They earn Coyote Cash which can be used to purchase goodies. A 

 



 

school wide reward program will also  be implemented with various ideas 
being considered like a dance for the school. 

Reflection form is a wya school is trying to enforce good behavior.This gives 
the student a chance to reflect on what they were doing and what they 
should have been doing. 

HOWL is another way of recognizing student soft skills. Recognition can be 
with a postcard  

Events Update  

●​ Bingo Night was fun event with the new introduction of 1 minute 
games 

●​ Winter teacher lunch is scheduled in the Flex Room to give teachers 
more space to socialize. 

Enrichment:  
Sky Dome assembly details for students and times need to be finalized as 
yet.  
Invoice will be sent to pay. 

Budget Update 
Corporate Match donations are coming through 
Class room stipends are being used. 
 

Question and Answers 
Many cars are parked unattended at the curbside at the time of drop off which is very 
inconvenient and creating traffic congestion. Could you please bring this to the attention to all 
parents that they should move their cars asap after dropping off their kids? 
 
Working with DUSD staff and district to see how to avoid the double parking 
 

Next Meeting:  
 
Next Meeting – PFC General Meeting via Zoom on Thursday January 16th, 
2025 
Proposed March meeting to be in person  

 

 


